

LETTER TO BRANCHES





No. 160/25

1st August 2025

TO: All Branches with Postal Members

Dear Colleague,

Election of:

Royal Mail Divisional Representative (Substitute) – Midland

Further to LTB 152/25 regarding Divisional Representative vacancies, and Steve Blowers appointment as Divisional Representative for the Midland Division, nominations are now invited from Branches within the Midland Division for the above position.

These positions are being elected on an interim basis ahead of the full divisional nominations due to be advertised early in 2026 and successful candidates will take up office at the conclusion of the election period.

Nomination forms are attached to this LTB and completed forms must be signed by the Branch Secretary and Branch Chair or accredited deputies and the nominee.

The signed nomination form should be returned by email to elections@cwu.org to be received by 22nd August 2025 (14.00)

Any enquiries regarding this Letter to Branches should be addressed to the Senior Deputy General Secretary's Department on telephone number 0208 971 7237 or email address sdgs@cwu.org

Yours sincerely,

Tony Kearns Senior Deputy General Secretary